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Dear Parent/Carers,

It has been lovely seeing so many of you this week at our 
parent/carer information evenings. We have had some 
great feedback from you and there is a real sense of 
purpose and focus, especially for our young people in year 
10 and 11. We will be sharing the presentations, along with 
feedback forms. Even if you couldn't attend, can I ask that 
you still complete the form, as an understanding of the 
reasons may help us to make adaptations for next year. 
Year 8 and 9 parent/carers we will see you on the 25th 
September.

Our year 7’s continue to impress us every day. As part of 
our drive to help them feel welcome and develop that early 
sense of belonging, we have, this afternoon, given all those 
with 100% a little treat.  These attendance competitions 
will run throughout the year, so if it wasn't possible to get a 
reward this time, there are many more chances throughout 
the year.

Preparations for Open Evening are going well; we are 
excited to welcome year 6’s and their families to our 
wonderful school next week.  We have had nearly 400 
young people signed up to help! I have no doubt that they 
will all be fantastic ambassadors for Passmores whatever 
their role on the evening. Thank you for letting them be 
here, it makes the world of difference. 

Don't forget we have a slightly later start on Friday 19th 
September, the day will begin at 9.55am, the start of P2.

and good luck to you all.

Natalie Christie
Principal of Passmores Academy
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Thursday 18th September 2025 – 5:30pm – 8:30pm

https://www.passmoresacademy.com/attachments/download.asp?file=1660&type=pdf
https://www.passmoresacademy.com/page/?title=Calendar&pid=175
https://www.parentpay.com/
https://www.facebook.com/PassmoresAc/
https://x.com/PassmoresAc
https://www.youtube.com/@PassmoresAc
https://www.instagram.com/passmores_academy/
https://passmores-academy.uk.arbor.sc/?/home-ui/index
http://www.passmoresacademy.com/
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TOP PASSMORES POINTS ACHIEVERS 
Friday 5th to Thursday 11th September 2025

Year Group Attendance 
w/c 8th September 2025

Year 7 96.7%

Year 8 93.9%

Year 9 91.9%

Year 10 91.3%

Year 11 89.9%

All Students 92.7%

Foster-Gaish, Lily-May Year 11 81

Laska, Wiktoria Year 11 76

Dinnell, Louis Year 11 74

Crutchlow, Jack Year 11 72

Dack, Benjamin Year 11 72

Akinyeye, Ola Year 11 71

Munns, Xander Year 11 70

Ramadan, Rio Year 11 69

Tsirou, Kristalia Year 11 69

Futers, Aoife Year 7 108

Chilton, Frank Year 7 103

Fuller, Ben Year 7 98

Michael, Colby Year 7 97

Santon, Alfie Year 7 97

Green, Cassius Year 7 95

Aken, Harry Year 7 94

Clarke, Reggie Year 7 94

Marsh, Sadie Year 7 93

McKay, Hudson Year 7 93

Lefevre-Cobby, Kai Year 8 85

Mahon, Olly Year 8 83

Mahon, Charlie Year 8 81

Mensah, De-Maria Year 8 79

Addison, Sophie Year 8 77

Smith, Luke Year 8 77

Adesina, Dorcas Year 8 76

Howe, Tate Year 8 73

Perkins, Poppy Year 8 73

Bailey, Lucas Year 8 72

Van Bosch, Christiaan Year 8 72

Zuna, Hayden Year 10 96

Smith, Esme Year 10 95

Miller, Kieran Year 10 86

Arber, Matthew Year 10 85

Salter, Billy Year 10 85

Savage, Evie Year 10 83

Tuna, Masal Year 10 83

Norburn, Amber Year 10 80

Boland, Frankie Year 10 79

Gunn, Jackson Year 10 78

Wright, Megan Year 9 116

Paxton, Bobby Year 9 113

Rainford, Cherish Year 9 108

Gjoni, Leart Year 9 103

Ricketts, Rachel Year 9 100

Hodson, Fin Year 9 99

Costantinou, Daniella Year 9 97

Lavall, Archie Year 9 97

McGill, Harry Year 9 94

http://www.passmoresacademy.com/
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PASTORAL UPDATE

Thought for the Week…

This week’s theme was student leadership. Students explored the wide range of leadership opportunities available at 
Passmores, learning how to apply for these roles and why they are so important. Leadership is not only about 
responsibility—it’s about being a role model, influencing positive change, and contributing to our school community. 

Students were encouraged to think about the skills they can bring to leadership roles, as well as the personal growth and 
sense of pride that come from stepping up to support others.

____________________________________________________________________________________________________
In the News…

This week’s discussions focused on the importance of resilience and adaptability as we settle into the new school year.

➢ Students reflected on how role models can guide our own actions and inspire us to keep going, even when things get 
tough.

➢ Starting a new year often brings change and challenges, but with resilience and adaptability we can overcome obstacles 
and achieve our goals.

➢ The Lionesses and tennis player Illia Snaksarov were highlighted as examples of these qualities in action this summer, 
showing determination, flexibility, and perseverance.

____________________________________________________________________________________________________

Other News…

Year 11 students had their first assembly from a post-16 provider, Hertford Regional College, to help them begin thinking 
about their next steps after Passmores. It was also fantastic to welcome so many families into school this week for our Year 
7, 10, and 11 Parent Information Evenings. These events provided an opportunity to share key information, answer 
questions, and continue building strong partnerships with families as we start the year together.

____________________________________________________________________________________________________

Looking Ahead to Next Week…

➢ Thought for the Week will explore the British Value of democracy, tying in with International Day of Democracy.

➢ In the News will mark Youth Mental Health Day, encouraging students to reflect on the importance of mental wellbeing 
and ways to support themselves and others.

http://www.passmoresacademy.com/


Weekly
Winners

Mylo Devereux
Molly Mooney
Macey Harbour

Daria Luca
Callie Fitten
Dexter Flack

Sullivan Warren
Poppy Perkins

Dorcas Adesina
Lily Shimmen

Police Visit

We were delighted to welcome our Children and Young People's police officers into school this week to spend a 
lunchtime with us. This is something that happened in the Harlow Secondary Schools throughout last year and we look 
forward to it continuing this year. 

As always, our students gave them a warm welcome and enjoyed talking to them.
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SUBJECT INFORMATION

Berlin Trip 23rd to 25th October 2025

A reminder that an information evening is being held on Wednesday 24th September at 5.30pm to provide further 
details about the trip, including the itinerary, expectations, and any final preparations. 

This is an excellent opportunity for you to ask any questions you may have and to ensure everyone is fully prepared for 
the adventure ahead. 

Please could we ask that - unless travelling beforehand - Passports and GHICS are brought into school on the evening. 
They will be kept secure until the trip to avoid any problems on the morning of departure!

Any questions please contact Miss Gallagher - k.gallagher@passmoresacademy.com

Reading 

Seeing as reading for pleasure is the number one indicator of a child's future success in life 
(UNESCO), what better way to start a new school year than winning your own library of books?  
£250 of book vouchers are up for grabs via this link. It is a national competition with 5 prizes of 
this amount, but if you don't try, you don't win.  

Good luck!

Help them write their next chapter – win one of five £250/€250 National Book Tokens! | National Book Tokens

http://www.passmoresacademy.com/
https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/student-books?utm_medium=email&utm_source=nbt&utm_campaign=20250910-student-books&utm_content=win-250-gift-card
https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/student-books?utm_medium=email&utm_source=nbt&utm_campaign=20250910-student-books&utm_content=win-250-gift-card
https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/student-books?utm_medium=email&utm_source=nbt&utm_campaign=20250910-student-books&utm_content=win-250-gift-card


SPORT / PE UPDATES
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Jack & Jills Nursery, Harlow, are advertising for a nursery apprentice, closing date 18th July, Assistant Nursery Nurse 
Apprenticeship – Find an apprenticeship – GOV.UK

Year 11

With open days for colleges and sixth forms looming, I have been organising some post 16 assemblies for our year 11 
students.  Some are compulsory for all, and other students can choose if it is a provider they are interested in finding 
out more about.  These assemblies are a great way to find out more about what that college or sixth form offers, entry 
requirements, extra-curricular activities and how to apply.  This will help students to decide which open events they 
would like to attend.  The assemblies planned so far are:

Weds 17th Sept - St Marks Sixth Form
Thurs 18th Sept - Harlow College
Weds 24th Sept - Sir Frederick Gibberd Sixth Form
Weds 1st Oct - Herts & Essex Sixth Form
Thurs 2nd Oct - Epping St Johns Sixth Form
Weds 22nd Oct - The Bishops Stortford High School Sixth Form

Attached on the next page is a list of open events that I am currently aware of so that students can plan their open 
evenings for this term.

Year 10 & 11

On the 9th October we are hosting a joint careers fair with Stewards Academy. This will be held from 4.30pm-7.00pm at 
Passmores Academy.  Almost all the local colleges and sixth forms will be attending alongside Anglia Ruskin University, 
Manchester Airport Group Stansted, Derrick Wade Waters, The Army, Kidz Ok, Derrick Wade Waters, Group 1 Auto, Ashton 
Roofing, and many more.  It is an ideal opportunity for our students to talk to a range of post 16 providers under one roof to 
find out about courses, apprenticeships and career opportunities.  I have attached a poster and we look forward to seeing you 
there.

If your young person has questions relating to their next steps from Passmores, please encourage them to book a careers 
guidance meeting with myself.  Parents and guardians are welcome to attend.  I work Weds, Thurs & Fri.  

Hertford Regional College Assembly
This week HRC delivered an assembly to our year 11 students to help them to start thinking about their post 16 
options.  Depending on the course, students can attend HRC at their Ware Campus or Broxbourne Campus.  They have an 
open event on the 30th September, 5.30-8.00pm.

Next week students will hear from St Marks and Harlow College.

http://www.passmoresacademy.com/
https://www.findapprenticeship.service.gov.uk/apprenticeship/VAC1000328962
https://www.findapprenticeship.service.gov.uk/apprenticeship/VAC1000328962
https://www.findapprenticeship.service.gov.uk/apprenticeship/VAC1000328962
https://www.findapprenticeship.service.gov.uk/apprenticeship/VAC1000328962
https://www.findapprenticeship.service.gov.uk/apprenticeship/VAC1000328962
https://www.findapprenticeship.service.gov.uk/apprenticeship/VAC1000328962
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Virtual Work Experience

HSBC are offering virtual work experience opportunities.

FIRST STEP - Student year groups 7 - 9, Wednesday 1st October at 4.30 pm (virtual session hosted on Zoom)

“Pitch for a Purpose: Plan the Ultimate Charity Event with HSBC”

▪ A 45-minute briefing with the HSBC team
▪ Complete the career challenge at their own pace
▪ Certification awarded on completion
▪ Register now! (students)

NEXT STEP - Student year groups 10 - 13, Thursday 2nd October at 5pm (virtual session hosted on Zoom)

"HSBC and The Nature Trust UK - Nature Projects That Make a Difference"

▪ A 45-minute virtual briefing with the HSBC team
▪ Complete the career challenge at their own pace
▪ Certification awarded on completion
▪ Register now! (students)

http://www.passmoresacademy.com/
https://www.findapprenticeship.service.gov.uk/apprenticeship/VAC1000328962
https://www.findapprenticeship.service.gov.uk/apprenticeship/VAC1000328962
https://www.findapprenticeship.service.gov.uk/apprenticeship/VAC1000328962
https://www.findapprenticeship.service.gov.uk/apprenticeship/VAC1000328962
https://www.findapprenticeship.service.gov.uk/apprenticeship/VAC1000328962
https://www.findapprenticeship.service.gov.uk/apprenticeship/VAC1000328962
https://datainspiration.digdata.online/e3t/Ctc/LZ+113/d2mlhP04/VWkTF131GnxnW4JQH981CLHTYW7swsJQ5CgBtxN54gmNd5nR3bW50kH_H6lZ3mpW60_8Rr2TTkGJV395zh28MbZBW7hgxv560jCCVW7ChMdc4_SJjXW7NPkCB16z2HSW20418c1f_fmPW32WYW57yHXH0W8L5S7z5h5XN8W5gm5S45m5yM7V4j5FV14r4kbW6w4G384jQf7BW6WMFVM6jPlRxW7LNkS73nS9vYV7MF6G64w9htW34FRcn6-29f3W5nYV8C1cs_YvW6zFS8S3G2Q1gW3Bsfk22bLjJkW2kg3fK30sNY7V7jqx_1vvVm1W8cPJF77wlv0MW8qPZR75y9pstVQx5Zy4GZKswW5xFfhD4TfbtBW2_ymjy45JGxJW4dZ5NP2Hl0QMW5QcSdT1Tc20bVhCRjV5F3-jPW1QGNJX1qGVvFW6zXJPq17h1HMN6RD03fMjFchW39V3fq4v73_Xf3LccKs04
https://datainspiration.digdata.online/e3t/Ctc/LZ+113/d2mlhP04/VWkTF131GnxnW4JQH981CLHTYW7swsJQ5CgBtxN54gmNx5nR3bW5BWr2F6lZ3q1W9lKrhN18LMgtN1YLbz_Glrh_W1lL-sm7800VWW29mgXj8K63FCW3JWPSt809QnKW178lxS1v6F0CW74FQp_2kCVJcN46VmG9NJpSkN5WXG6HQB0J4W65jrbP11CJ33W4---V-4kbnNvW4wNG-T6RD6j-W6H0CHp2gXbSNW917ZpW7_F68YW1rkxgt4JFVfnW6FKRMF8sV_gqW7q6Gly1rcNRRN3xmZ8S9c4N1N5Gg7Jq3gYM_V7-BXh3B2gcnW6TnBT32sR6xLMMwRpyJdxqNW8t471q6zsWlhW1_-PlJ6X02wFW6yGnvw7H16HTW2FrSBC5PzTdFW3F-jVc7gTCjyVhfwtS4bP6QTW2fhH1j51QrK2W8kZN2L4YCnKtW2QmPT75g06NGW6mk0XR8wdLRJW6t0llD4DFtJ2W90KQ6w88Z7sxf3zr2-s04
https://datainspiration.digdata.online/e3t/Ctc/LZ+113/d2mlhP04/VWkTF131GnxnW4JQH981CLHTYW7swsJQ5CgBtxN54gmNx5nR3bW5BWr2F6lZ3q1W9lKrhN18LMgtN1YLbz_Glrh_W1lL-sm7800VWW29mgXj8K63FCW3JWPSt809QnKW178lxS1v6F0CW74FQp_2kCVJcN46VmG9NJpSkN5WXG6HQB0J4W65jrbP11CJ33W4---V-4kbnNvW4wNG-T6RD6j-W6H0CHp2gXbSNW917ZpW7_F68YW1rkxgt4JFVfnW6FKRMF8sV_gqW7q6Gly1rcNRRN3xmZ8S9c4N1N5Gg7Jq3gYM_V7-BXh3B2gcnW6TnBT32sR6xLMMwRpyJdxqNW8t471q6zsWlhW1_-PlJ6X02wFW6yGnvw7H16HTW2FrSBC5PzTdFW3F-jVc7gTCjyVhfwtS4bP6QTW2fhH1j51QrK2W8kZN2L4YCnKtW2QmPT75g06NGW6mk0XR8wdLRJW6t0llD4DFtJ2W90KQ6w88Z7sxf3zr2-s04
https://datainspiration.digdata.online/e3t/Ctc/LZ+113/d2mlhP04/VWkTF131GnxnW4JQH981CLHTYW7swsJQ5CgBtxN54gmNd5nR3bW50kH_H6lZ3lZW7KhpQs6_lsF4W6VTCB469_sdhW6m7WBG2p99hMW4Gd_-Q2fStS4W3X0Qhw4-BH8wW6yZvCq84ft7wW38sph05XNF57W2PS-V58DvG1TW3ps-sT2N0ylQVHhDdv72XfN0W462gCL94Gd1BW7qqZ-59hCdVcW5h9F918w3nTBW8P_Trm4M45SXW14tx5J5CzsgMW7s0fRZ683R-lW64FvdW94pkK0W42MZ3P5JNl7-W1NrYJm96RHvCF6yCg5XJdd0W1TbyVS8VT4NqW4zvmtl2sMlQsTm3YT10tmtzW8Sfk0m7CHZFxW2LbzJF6PFC0cW27g-Xd7DTj66W5qdvRm53rb4xW57tLJk6m3pNRW3WTqqg58gYVyW18N69B8WCrK-VNCy5L3SnT7jN6HbS-pqRvJ2f8-GXFM04
https://datainspiration.digdata.online/e3t/Ctc/LZ+113/d2mlhP04/VWkTF131GnxnW4JQH981CLHTYW7swsJQ5CgBtxN54gmNd5nR3bW50kH_H6lZ3lZW7KhpQs6_lsF4W6VTCB469_sdhW6m7WBG2p99hMW4Gd_-Q2fStS4W3X0Qhw4-BH8wW6yZvCq84ft7wW38sph05XNF57W2PS-V58DvG1TW3ps-sT2N0ylQVHhDdv72XfN0W462gCL94Gd1BW7qqZ-59hCdVcW5h9F918w3nTBW8P_Trm4M45SXW14tx5J5CzsgMW7s0fRZ683R-lW64FvdW94pkK0W42MZ3P5JNl7-W1NrYJm96RHvCF6yCg5XJdd0W1TbyVS8VT4NqW4zvmtl2sMlQsTm3YT10tmtzW8Sfk0m7CHZFxW2LbzJF6PFC0cW27g-Xd7DTj66W5qdvRm53rb4xW57tLJk6m3pNRW3WTqqg58gYVyW18N69B8WCrK-VNCy5L3SnT7jN6HbS-pqRvJ2f8-GXFM04
https://datainspiration.digdata.online/e3t/Ctc/LZ+113/d2mlhP04/VWkTF131GnxnW4JQH981CLHTYW7swsJQ5CgBtxN54gmNd5nR3bW50kH_H6lZ3lZW7KhpQs6_lsF4W6VTCB469_sdhW6m7WBG2p99hMW4Gd_-Q2fStS4W3X0Qhw4-BH8wW6yZvCq84ft7wW38sph05XNF57W2PS-V58DvG1TW3ps-sT2N0ylQVHhDdv72XfN0W462gCL94Gd1BW7qqZ-59hCdVcW5h9F918w3nTBW8P_Trm4M45SXW14tx5J5CzsgMW7s0fRZ683R-lW64FvdW94pkK0W42MZ3P5JNl7-W1NrYJm96RHvCF6yCg5XJdd0W1TbyVS8VT4NqW4zvmtl2sMlQsTm3YT10tmtzW8Sfk0m7CHZFxW2LbzJF6PFC0cW27g-Xd7DTj66W5qdvRm53rb4xW57tLJk6m3pNRW3WTqqg58gYVyW18N69B8WCrK-VNCy5L3SnT7jN6HbS-pqRvJ2f8-GXFM04
https://datainspiration.digdata.online/e3t/Ctc/LZ+113/d2mlhP04/VWkTF131GnxnW4JQH981CLHTYW7swsJQ5CgBtxN54gmNR5nR3bW69t95C6lZ3k-VPwFRh4phvzvW3yy7zv8SLps-W4fJf3M66rsS5W61Lt9513BPRfW8CHP9z5CMtwYW1TyMsQ8p_0QmVLbQvd71ThtJW3JDrpb5S49k_W1JjgcZ969055W4cZm7R3W0cPVW8VJHT95bVg8sW8dHvRQ4kJqH1W3l1hBZ2MXNdlN66hFP5rys83W8ZmbG36D5--GW4sQBS79dXW-kW3hd6lm2yD3yJW41RhVQ3mqh2FW2yB3Q11RpFrTN3jp0Q62FnrrW7bYfhW2Xsw18N88Gl89W5LzqW843J229gtH20W3BxFpf1ZMd6ZW3c7BGB9cHpByW7Dzk147KY5WgW7zY5Fd59hPWxVQZgpT7ydqMrW3MkwmS6W17V-N1kTkYvbJkn9W20NVdY5RKWDVW1PDFyW7ZPBfjW9hGYmk3Z1cz7W5JD0HD3HPh3JW8wWN3L4DL6D2VcQFH66JxMNMf4dtcx-04
https://datainspiration.digdata.online/e3t/Ctc/LZ+113/d2mlhP04/VWkTF131GnxnW4JQH981CLHTYW7swsJQ5CgBtxN54gmNR5nR3bW69t95C6lZ3k-VPwFRh4phvzvW3yy7zv8SLps-W4fJf3M66rsS5W61Lt9513BPRfW8CHP9z5CMtwYW1TyMsQ8p_0QmVLbQvd71ThtJW3JDrpb5S49k_W1JjgcZ969055W4cZm7R3W0cPVW8VJHT95bVg8sW8dHvRQ4kJqH1W3l1hBZ2MXNdlN66hFP5rys83W8ZmbG36D5--GW4sQBS79dXW-kW3hd6lm2yD3yJW41RhVQ3mqh2FW2yB3Q11RpFrTN3jp0Q62FnrrW7bYfhW2Xsw18N88Gl89W5LzqW843J229gtH20W3BxFpf1ZMd6ZW3c7BGB9cHpByW7Dzk147KY5WgW7zY5Fd59hPWxVQZgpT7ydqMrW3MkwmS6W17V-N1kTkYvbJkn9W20NVdY5RKWDVW1PDFyW7ZPBfjW9hGYmk3Z1cz7W5JD0HD3HPh3JW8wWN3L4DL6D2VcQFH66JxMNMf4dtcx-04


There are lots of old padlocks in our bike sheds 
that don’t appear to belong to any bikes! 

Over the summer holidays, any unclaimed 
padlocks will be cut off and disposed of, so if you 
currently have a padlock in the bike sheds that is 

still used, please ensure that this is removed prior 
to the end of the school year.

Thank you!
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Click or tap if you trust this link.

Sixth Form & College Open Dates 2025/2026
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Student Spotlight…

If you have any student achievements or accomplishments that you would like to share in a future edition of our 
newsletter, please feel free to email: k.stearn@passmoresacademy.com

ANY OTHER INFORMATION
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padlocks will be cut off and disposed of, so if you 
currently have a padlock in the bike sheds that is 

still used, please ensure that this is removed prior 
to the end of the school year.

Thank you!
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We would like to give notice of the AGM of Friends of Passmores, to be held on 14th October 2025. The meeting will start 
at 6pm in the Heart Space, refreshments will be provided.

http://www.passmoresacademy.com/
https://passmoresacademy-my.sharepoint.com/:p:/p/a_hutchinson/Ea6sbEsrprpFiQjN8loYDVIBQ7HT5ZduLx2aEIID1j3qCQ




Our friends over at Rainbow Services are hosting a fundraising quiz at the GPCA (main building) on the 3rd October, the bar 
will be open and it's BYO nibbles.  It's £5 per person.

If anyone would like to submit a team, please book using this link: 

https://www.peoplesfundraising.com/Rainbowquiz



Thursday 18th September Open Evening 5:30pm – 8:30pm

Friday 19th September Late Start for All Students – 9:55am

Thursday 25th September 
Year 8 & 9 - Parent Information Evening

Tuesday 14th October Friends of Passmores AGM – 6:00pm – 7:00pm

Thursday 23rd October INSET DAY (2)

Friday 24th October – Friday 31st October HALF-TERM

Monday 3rd November School Opens for Autumn Term 2

Interested in becoming a primary or secondary teacher? 

Contact Gareth Walsh on g.walsh@passmoresacademy.com 

FORTHCOMING EVENTS

Mental Health Support in Schools:
For the AUTUMN NEWSLETTER scan the 

QR code

mailto:g.walsh@passmoresacademy.com


Browse all family learning courses

https://news.news.essex.gov.uk/792FE0923049052F4A1E5CCA449D3A8D1B3142C957ABA9247C6164C846DFA4ED/8A0904653444C0972622CE90C1EF9601/LE35
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